
To All Faculty and Staff: 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Tomorrow, on Wednesday, April 25th, our annual Celebration of Undergraduate 
Research and Creativity will take place. The day features exhibits and presentations of 
some of our extraordinary undergraduates and is sponsored by LIGASE and the Howard 
Hughes Medical Institute.   
 
I encourage you all to attend and have appended the day's schedule below. 
 
- Robert McGrath, Provost & Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
************************************************************* 
URECA Celebration: http://www.stonybrook.edu/ureca/celebration.htm 
 
10:00 -- 4:00 
Exhibits & Poster Presentations, Student Activities Center (SAC) 
Ballroom A 
 
Oral Presentations: 
Engineering Senior Design Presentations: SAC 305, 10:30-12:30 
History Department Conference, SAC 304, 11-3:00 
Psychology Department/Psi Chi Conference, SAC 302, 10:00-2:30 
 
12:40 
Celebration Announcements/Welcome - SAC Ballroom A  
Dr. Robert McGrath, Provost & Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
Dr. David Bynum, Founder & Director of LIGASE  
 
1:00  
Lunches for participants & mentors - SAC Ballroom B 
 
3:45   
Closing Remarks - SAC Ballroom A  
Dr. Mark Aronoff, Associate Provost & Professor of Linguistics 
Award Announcements: 
CEAS Senior Design 
History Department 
Psychology/Psi Chi 
 
11:00 - 5:00 
Undergraduate Art Exhibition: Catch Our Rising Stars: a celebration of student work, 
SAC Gallery 


